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Via e-mail to: Anita.Manns@mottmac.com  
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Our ref: PAN-017841 
 
Date: 6 July 2022  

 
 

Dear Mrs. Manns, 
 
Returning your permitting application  
 
Application reference: PAN-017841 
Operator: Dŵr Cymru Cyfyngedig 
Facility: Queensferry Wastewater Treatment Works Anaerobic Digestion Facility, 
Factory Road, Pentre, Flintshire, CH5 2QL 
 
We wrote to you on 6 June 2022 asking you to send us more information before we could 
consider duly making your application. The response you submitted on 17 June 2022 and 1 
July 2022 however was incomplete, and key information is still missing from your application. 
Unfortunately this means your application is not duly made and we must return it to you. 
 
I refer you to our letter dated 6 June 2022 which contains details of the additional information 
we requested. I have also highlighted below the main aspects which remain outstanding, 
and which are required to support the application: 

 
• An air emissions risk assessment in line with the following guidance: - Natural 

Resources Wales / Air quality modelling and risk assessment 
(The H1 assessment you have submitted did not screen out all substances, thus 
detailed dispersion modelling is required); 

• A noise impact assessment is still required in line with BS4142:2014 and the 
following guidance: -Noise and vibration management: environmental permits - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk); 

• Based on outcome of noise impact assessment above and if applicable provide a 
noise management plan in line with BAT requirements. 

• Appropriate evidence of Technical Competency. 
 
You may resubmit your application. We recommend that you talk to your local area office 
about your application before you complete it. Please call 0300 065 3000 and ask to speak 
to your local area office or your site officer. 
 

mailto:Lucinda.hall@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk
mailto:Lucinda.hall@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk
../../dcarpenter/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/WZAC8E91/www.cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk
../../dcarpenter/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/WZAC8E91/www.naturalresourceswales.gov.uk
mailto:Anita.Manns@mottmac.com
mailto:james.camis@dwrcymru.com
https://naturalresources.wales/about-us/what-we-do/air-quality/air-quality-modelling-and-risk-assessment/?lang=en
https://naturalresources.wales/about-us/what-we-do/air-quality/air-quality-modelling-and-risk-assessment/?lang=en


  

We will commence the process of arranging a full refund of the application fee paid to NRW. 
If you wish for us to retain the fee to support any future re-submission please let us know.  
 
If you have any questions please email me on Lucinda.hall@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lucinda Hall MCIWM BSc (Hons) 
Permitting Consultant Installations and RSR Permitting Team 
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